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Institute of Nature Conservation

EUROPEAN HEATHLAND WORKING GROUP

9th WORKSHOP

Dear friends,

As agreed during our previous workshop in Germany, the next European Heathland Workshop will be organized in Belgium in 2005. Because many of you are preparing their seminar and conference work for the coming year, it is time to inform you about the dates of our meeting. 

After checking scientific meeting’s calendar, our proposal is: Tuesday 14 till Saturday 18 September (leaving on Sunday, 19th). 

As usual, we have 2 days of lectures and 3 days of excursions. For the time being, this is the most important information for you to be able to make up your agendas. In due course I will send a letter of invitation with more details about the programme, the topics, the venue etc. Then the formal procedures of registration can start. 

If you have any remarks about the date or maybe suggestions already for subjects to be paid special attention to, places to visit, etc. please let me know. 

In the mean time, enjoy spring and cherish the heaths!

Geert De Blust
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Division of Landscape Ecology and Nature Management
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Belgium
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